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I am writing in strong support of HB 3824, a bill that would update the practice of 

physical therapy in Oregon. This bill aligns Oregon’s physical therapy practices with 

the Model Practice Act, enhancing the quality and efficiency of care. HB 3824 would 

streamline patient care and expand the scope of services physical therapists can 

offer, improving access to care. As an aspiring physical therapist, I look forward to 

utilizing these changes to help patients live their lives to the fullest. I urge you to 

support this important legislation. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 


